
City of Lexington 
 

STATEMENT OF SUPPORT 
 

 
It is the purpose and intent of our public education/awareness program to comply 
with the requirements stated in the US Office of Pipeline Safety RP 1162.  This 
program will educate the stakeholder groups, including the general public, on or 
near the natural gas pipeline system of the steps to prevent, respond, recognize 
and report a natural gas pipeline incident. 
 
Recognizing the importance of achieving effective public/community awareness, 
officials of the City of Lexington and management of the Lexington Gas System 
hereby state their support and commitment to the Public Awareness Program by 
participation in the program and by providing adequate resources that are 
essential for its success. 
 
       LEXINGTON GAS SYSTEM 
 
 
 
       Michael Harper, General Manager 
       City of Lexington Utilities 


